








Rodney Edmondson 

From: 
Sent: 

Shelton, Lisa [KSHRC] < LShelton@kshousingcorp.org> 
Tuesday, February 25, 2014 8:38 AM 

To: Shelton, Lisa [KSH RC] 
Subject: Fair Housing Month 
Attachments: 2014 Generic City County Proclamation.doc 

Greetings City Mayors and County Commissioners! 

April 11, 2014 will mark the 46th year since the signing of the Federal Fair Housing Act. We have a responsibility to all 
the people of Kansas ensuring that they are aware of their rights under fair housing. We should all attempt to further 
fair housing by continuing to educate our citizens including the six major impediments to fair housing choice identified in 
Kansas. 

Enclosed is a sample proclamation for Fair Housing Month. Please engage your communities in the signing of this 
proclamation. As always, proclamations are shared with the Governor at the state's signing and kept as a part of our 
permanent records. The proclamation will also be in fillable format on our website mentioned below. 

We are interested in hearing about local activities including classes, promotions, or news releases. The proclamation and 
list of activities can be signed, mailed, or scanned and emailed to csalminen@kshousingcorp.org or 
Ishelton@kshousingcorp.org. 

The Task Force is attempting to assist you in training your staff and citizens this year by conducting a free weekly Fair 
Housing webinar in April. We ask that you advertise this information to your local communities. 

For more information about Title VIII or the State's Fair Housing Task Force, webinar times and dates, or submitting the 
proclamation we invite you to visit our web site at www.kshousingcorp.org on the Fair Housing or the Compliance and 
Preservation page. 

Should you have any questions or require assistance, please contact me at (785) 217-2036 or by email at 
csalm inen@kshousingcorp.org. 

Sincerely, 

Craig Salminen 

Craig Salminen 
Director, Division of Asset Management 
Interim Chairperson, Kansas Fair Housing Task Force 
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Board of County Commissioners 
of Cherokee County, Kansas 

110 W. Maple, Columbus, KS 66725 
Phone: (620) 429-3256 

10 
March ! ,2014 

To: Trish Carroll, Fiber Communications of Columbus, LLC 

Dear Trish: 

The Board of County Commissioners of Cherokee County, Kansas, 
recognizing the public benefit of telecommunications investment and 
services, grants nonexclusive permission to Fiber Communications of 
Columbus, LLC, to install, maintain, operate relocate and/or remove 
communications facilities generally along and within the public rights of 
way subject to the Board's control. 

This grant is subject to the grantee providing reasonable advance notice to 
the County Engineer of any and all activity in any such public right of way 
and subject further to a requirement that the grantee cooperate with any and 
all public works construction and/or repair activity that may require 
temporary or permanent relocation of the grantee's facilities. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the Board. 

Sincerely, 

County Commissioner 

Charlie Napier 
County Commissioner 

~"J&Ji'L/ 
Richard 1 .. Hilderbrand 
County Commissioner 



Go gle earth m~~1 6 
km~1 -----..... -----10 


